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Proposed Alcohol Consumption in Parks 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That the Mayor write a letter to the Minister Responsible for the Saskatchewan Liquor 
and Gaming Authority, requesting legislative amendments to allow the City of 
Saskatoon jurisdiction to permit the consumption of alcohol in its parks. 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Planning, Development and Community Services, at 
its meeting held on December 7, 2021, considered a report from the Administration 
regarding the above. 
 
Attachment 
December 7, 2021 report of the General Manager, Community Services 


